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The Boeing Company [NYSE: BA] is delighted that Air Canada has selected additional 787 Dreamliners as
part of the airlines' continuing fleet revitalization and growth. Air Canada and Boeing are completing the
arrangements pursuant to the recently concluded agreement to enable Boeing to book the airplanes and add
them to the Boeing Orders & Deliveries Web site.
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